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Testimony in Opposition to SB 1590  

 

I oppose SB 1590 as previous legislation protects recreational boaters' rights for 

fishing, touring, along with personal non-motorized watercraft usage. In addition, SB 

1590 will cause irreparable harm to aquatic life and destabilize the Willamette River 

shoreline in its most vulnerable areas. As an active, long-term boater on the 

Willamette River - both with motorized and non-motorized equipment - I am 

concerned SB 1590 will limit the health of our treasure. In reviewing testimony of 

other maritime users, the detailed information supplied within Bert Krages' testimony 

offers quantitative examples. Thank you for voting "NO" on SB 1590. 

 


